Re Proposed Amalgamation of Charlotte Sharman Foundation Primary School and St Jude’s VA Primary
School to become a 1FE VA Primary School on the CSPS site (September 2024).

Governors at both schools, in discussion with the SDBE have decided to proceed to Stage 2 of the Formal
Statutory Process for amalgamating schools. This involves the issuing of a Statutory Notice and a 4-week Formal
Consultation that will begin on 19/4/24 until 17/5/24.

A copy of the Full Proposal can be viewed on both schools’ websites at:-

St Jude’s — https://mwww.stiudessouthwark.co.uk

CSPS - https://www.charlottesharman.co.uk

A paper copy of the proposal can be requested by email to:- stagetwoconsultationjtomkins@outlook.com
Views can be given using the QR code link found at the end of the Full Proposal document on the schools’
websites or in writing to either schooal, in a sealed envelope.

E-mail responses can be sent to the following address:- stagetwoconsultationjtomkins@outlook.com

The Formal Consultation closes at midnight on 17/5/24.




